From: PSC Public Comment

Subject: RE: Public comment on PSC case #2023-00159

Date: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 8:55:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00159

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Company. Your comments in the
above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s
consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00159, in any further correspondence. The

documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2023-00159 (ky.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

rrorn:

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 7:53 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public comment on PSC case #2023-00159

Dear Kentucky Public Service Commission,

Please reject Kentucky Power's proposal to raise residential rates by over 18%. People just
can't afford this and it will force people to have to choose between keeping warm or buying
needed food or medicine which are necessities not luxuries. | have a decent income but it's
just overwhelming how expensive everything is. Homeowners, auto & health insurance
costs just keeps increasing. I'm trying to help my kids who both have law degrees but are
saddled with student loan debt in addition to the everyday costs of living. They nor | can
afford to pay more for electricity. The CEO of AEP is no different than the robber barons of
the late 1800 and early 1900 Hundreds. This corporate greed is ruining our country.

Thank you for ensuring that Kentuckians' voices are an important part of the regulatory
process.

Sincerely,
Joetta Reed
343 Old Dam Ln Greenup, KY 41144-8024





